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Dear Joe, 
 
Happy 45th Reunion Year! Thank you for being part of the MICDS Alumni Association. You are a 
beloved member of a resilient and enthusiastic community and we hope you will join us during your 
reunion year as we celebrate classes ending in a 1 or 6 during Reunion Weekend in May 2021, if 
classes are able to gather. 
 
Reunion Weekend at MICDS will be a great time to share the experiences and adventures you have 
had since your last reunion or even since your time as students. It also offers an opportunity to 
keep forging connections to a school that is still changing lives despite the uncertainty and stress 
of this global pandemic. 
 
Your participation in your Reunion Class Gift is an impactful way to honor your past by 
strengthening the MICDS of today. Reunion Class Gifts to the MICDS Fund, also known as the 
Annual Fund, provide critical support to the School’s operating budget. Your gift to MICDS will 
provide extra tools and resources for the faculty, outfit the campus for safe teaching and learning, 
provide financial aid for students in need, and enable the School to deliver an educational 
experience that is second to none. Every MICDS teacher and student benefits from your support. 
 
Every gift made to the MICDS Fund in your Reunion year will be counted in your Reunion Class 
Gift total.  If you commit to a multi-year pledge of up to five years, the full amount of the pledge will 
be added to your Reunion Class Gift total. 
 
While the future holds more new beginnings, adjustments, and transitions, your participation in 
supporting the School with a Reunion Class Gift to the MICDS Fund will ensure that every child’s 
experience at MICDS is strengthened for each day to come. Your gift will stretch beyond the 
limits of Zoom as well as the walls of the classroom – it will support every Ram in our 
community. 
 
Your involvement in your Reunion events and your support of the MICDS Fund make all the 
difference! We hope you will consider participating in Reunion Weekend and your Reunion Class 
Gift. Thank you for your partnership as we work to support today’s talented MICDS students. 
 
With gratitude, 
 

         
 
Steve Hughes ’84      Ernest LaMont Greer ‘84 
President, MICDS Alumni Association    MICDS Fund CDS Alumni Co-Chair 
         
 
 
Whitney Gulick Reboulet ’97     Betsy Hall Miller ’87 P’20 
First Vice President, MICDS Alumni Association  MICDS Fund MI Alumni Co-Chair 


